
Greetings!
Fall brings cooler weather, shorter days, and literally hundreds of local immigrants
to English At Large for the instruction and support they need to achieve their life
goals!

Our Fall Conversation Groups begin this week, with over 300 learners
enrolled
15 local volunteers have begun training to be EAL tutors; they will meet
their learners for the first time in October
Beginner English in Medford and Waltham will launch in the coming weeks;
more than 120 local residents with little to no English skills are waiting to
register for the program

In addition to these learner programs, EAL staff is planning several events in the
coming weeks that offer training and support for the hundreds of volunteers
that deliver life-changing services.
 
Your interest in English At Large makes all this possible.  Your investment supports
high-quality high-impact programs that empower local immigrants to achieve their
life goals. 
 
Thank you for being a champion for local immigrants, and a hero for our cause. 
 
Your support makes all the difference. 

Best regards, 
Maureen 
ed@englishatlarge.org 

Maureen Willis, Executive Director 

New Tutors Begin Training

Our next class of volunteer tutors have already
started their 12 hours of training, which
provides them with the skills and confidence
they need to be effective as teachers to their
adult learners. In the coming year they will
meet weekly with their learners, helping them
acquire the English they need to achieve their
life goals!   

Learn More about Volunteering with English At Large!

http://www.englishatlarge.org
http://www.englishatlarge.org/volunteer-opportunities/


EAL Volunteer Conference
Thursday, November 7, 2019

9:30 am to 3:30 pm

Each year, EAL staff put together a full day of
professional development for our volunteers.  Hosted at the Medical City
Conference Center through the generosity of Cummings Properties, this year's
event features 3 different interactive workshops and a panel discussion with
representatives from our partner libraries.   

Volunteers Register Here

Thank You for Supporting EAL
through the Stop & Shop
Community Bag Program!

In total, $151 was donated to EAL during the
month of July.  Your purchase makes our
world greener and better for local
immigrants! 

Robin Burrage - Getting to Know You
A Cabaret Show to Benefit English At Large

Robin generously donated all proceeds from this fun and very entertaining event to

EAL.  The Club also made a call for donations on our behalf, resulting in a total

gift of more than $400!

Our thanks to Robin, her musical director Joe Mullholland and everyone at the 

Napoleon Room at Club Cafe Boston for helping to make the evening such a

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/eal-volunteer-conference-november-7-2019-tickets-66702826951


wonderful success!  

Pictured, left to right:  Performer Robin Burrage, EAL Board Member Melissa de Oliveira Assis,
EAL Staff Maureen Willis, Natalya Tausanovitch, Csilla Tambor. 

Now Recruiting Volunteers to Join Our Auction Committee
Help Secure New Donations for our Annual Online Auction

Requires a fun, can-do attitude and attendance at monthly evening meetings

Interested?  Reply to this email or call Maureen at 781-395-2374

Support Life-changing services in your
community

DONATE TODAY
to English At Large

English At Large | 781-395-2374 | www.englishatlarge.org

http://www.englishatlarge.org/donate-directly/
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1104658966966&a=1133251678260&ea=
https://www.facebook.com/EnglishAtLarge/
https://twitter.com/EnglishAtLarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/5248840/

